
S U N D A Y ,  M a y  2 4 ,  2 0 2 0  

  W E L C O M E  

We count it a privilege to have each one of you who are viewing our Online Service. May you 

experience God’s presence as you worship with us! We want you to know that we are here for you 

and want to serve you even amid this virus crisis. If you need assistance you can contact the Church 

Office at 717-762-5432 or Pastor Newsome at 717-404-6231. 

          

 

ATTENTION MOTHERS 
 

Just a friendly reminder to our Mothers, we still have your special gift here 

for you in honor of Mother’s Day. Please be sure to stop by and pick yours 

up! 

 

 

Church Survey 

We recently sent out a congregational survey to help us in deciding when 

would be best to reopen and begin services in the church building.  If you 

have not yet returned yours, we would greatly appreciate if you could 

complete yours and return to our office soon. Thank you so much! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“An anxious heart weighs a man down,  

but a kind word cheers him up.”  

(Proverbs 12: 25) 

 
 

 

 

 



 

WEEKLY PRAYER NEEDS 

 

 

 

RETIREMENT  HOME RESIDENTS: 

Dorothy Kuhn, George West, Albert Keyser, Theresa Keyser, Louise Rotz, Ben Newcomer , Arlene Pentz  

 

NURSING HOME RESIDENTS:  

Jean Smith, Vonnie Ashway, Beulah Myers, Dot Yeakle 

  

PRAYER REQUESTS: 

* Our Nation      *Bob Bowders 

 * Unsaved Loved Ones     *Corona Virus Victims 
  

* Revival in our Church     *World Missions Director (Greg Mundis sic with Covidf 19) 
 

 Peace of Jerusalem     *Hazel Stouffer 
  

* Becky Bricker      * Wendy McCabe (India) 
  

* Dennis Newsome(Pastor’s Brother)  
  

* Catherine Pentz 
  

* Sue Spessard (Recovering from surgery) 
  

* Albert Keyser (Returned Home) 
  


